
Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you for your continued support during these uncertain times.  As September 

looms, there are still many uncertainties for us all, however, please rest assured that 

careful planning and a rigorous risk assessment, following government guidelines, will 

assist with a smooth return to school in September. 

We will send out further details towards the end of the holidays, as Government 

guidance is often changed at the last minute. However, all being well, we aim to resume 

‘normal’ schooling, as per pre Covid, without bubbles, without staggered pickups and 

lunchtimes etc. 

We will still continue to sanitise hands and surfaces, as this is proven good practice to 

prevent the spread of any illness, not just Covid 19. 

We would like to thank you for your support, kind words and gifts this year. It has been 

a truly difficult year; however, the St Peter's school community has pulled together - 

parents, pupils, staff and governors to ensure that the year has been as smooth as can 

be expected. 

Thank - You 

Thank you to our St Peter’s Local Advisory Board and to Folio Trust for their help, 

support and advice throughout this extraordinary year - we really do appreciate it. 

Thank you to all the St Peter’s children who have worked hard both at home and in 

school - well done all!  It’s been a peculiar year and you have managed this all so very 

well demonstrating our Values throughout. We are so proud of you all - as usual! 

Thank you to our SPSA who tried so hard to raise as much money as possible for our 

school. Fingers crossed that we can organise more events for the next academic year. 

We are so lucky to have you and appreciate everything that you do. 

St Peter’s staff - words cannot express just how amazing the staff at St Peter’s have 

been, this last 18 months in particular! From organising remote learning to putting up 

with our on-line meetings; keeping our site safe; keeping families up to date with 

letters, calls and emails...! Just thank you all so very much! 

Goodbyes 

We would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye to our Year 6 children and the 

families for whom this is the end of their time at St Peter’s - We will miss you all and 

wish you good luck for the future! 



Goodbye and good luck to Miss Ellery and Mrs Clarke as they move onto new 

adventures. Thank you for all that you have done during your time at St Peter’s. We will 

miss you both and wish you all the very best! 

All of our staff need a rest. Teachers will be signing off SeeSaw at the end of this 

academic year and office emails may not be responded to during the holidays.  

We look forward to seeing you all back in September so, in the meantime, have a lovely 

summer and stay safe. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Samantha Sandle and Caroline Barriball 

 

 

 


